
CIMB PAINTS PLS RED

The Sunday, 10TH November 2019, was a truly exciting day for the children as well as the almost 50 
guests from the CIMB Legal & Compliance Division who came to plant some trees to add more greens 
our place, do some gardening chores at our nursery, lend a hand to sort and dispose our recyclable 
items and spend some time with the children with fun games that created lots of laughter and 
screams. The children and PLS was much gifted by the kindness and generosity of the CIMBians who 
were as thrilled by their visit as much as we were with their presence with us.  The event left a sweet 
feeling of more possible engagements with CIMB in the future. 




